
 

TOWN OF LONG BEACH 

EXECUTIVE COUNCIL MEETING 

@ Town HALL 

February 15, 2023 

  

  

	
On	February	15,	2023	the	Town	Council	met	including	the	Chief,	Attorney	Chris	Willoughby	and	myself.		
The	meeting	was	called	to	order	at	1:00	p.m.			
	
A	matter	of	pending	litigation	was	discussed.		No	other	items	were	discussed	or	resolved.	
	
Motion	was	made	by	John	Wall	to	adjourn,	seconded	by	Bob	Lemay	and	agreed	upon	unanimously.		
	
	
Respectively	submitted,	
	
		
Tim	Perry	
Long	Beach	Clerk-Treasurer	
	


